Ms. Emerson 6-3-16

Camp Starts Next Week!

Starting next week our classroom will be become "First Grade Camp". We will learn some camp songs, play team building games, build vocabulary around camp and summer themes, learn about insects and read *Enemy Pie.* Also, please remember to send in flashlights for students to use next week! (And please write the student's name on it.)

Zoo Trip Success!

We had a great time at the zoo on Thursday. A HUGE thank you to all the parents that came to help out. We couldn't have done it without you!

Final AR Points

On Monday, June 6 I need to report final AR points. If students have reached the level for a medallion or a pizza party I will send a note home to invite parents to the assembly on Friday, June 10.

All students should be proud of the reading growth this year. Not all students choose to focus on AR points, but all students worked hard to improve their skills. I'm proud of them!

Dates to know about:

Library Day- Tuesday, June 7
Mr. Kaas Food Drive- May 31-June 10
Final AR Points Due Date- Monday, June 6
First Grade Field Day (Pizza Lunch)-

Tuesday, June 14
Last Day of School- Thursday, June 16
(Early Dismissal)

FOOD DRIVE!

The Mr. Kaas Food Drive goes until Friday, June 10th. If you can donate, please do. The food bank really appreciates the help for the summer months. Thank you!

Library Book Reminder: ALL books must be turned in by June 9th.

On Tuesday we will have one final library session and students will learn a little about the public library reading program. For more information you can look here:

http://www.sno-isle.org/summerkids

<u>Last Homework for the Year</u>

This last math practice page is the final homework of the year. IXL is still available for practice and will be available for the summer.

The last week of school I will send home a summer packet with ideas

of things to do and work on over the summer. The most important thing is to keep students reading!